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Airdire... Motorists are advised that the southbound lanes of Queen Elizabeth Il Highway
between Airdrie and *Carstairs* are closed until further notice.

On the advice of the RCMP, Alberta Transportation has closed the highway to allow
emergency responders to clear numerous collisions that have occurred as a result of extremely
poor visibility and blowing snow. The temporary closure also gives highway maintenance
personnel an opportunity to clear packed snow from the travel lanes.

A further advisory will be issued when the highway re-opens.
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Revised: This news document was amended on April 29, 2010.

Media inquiries may be directed to:

Tas Kollias

Operations Manager, Calgary
Alberta Transportation
403-297-7661

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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